Spring 2016

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your interest in Harvest Baptist School, an educational ministry of the
Harvest Baptist Church in Acworth. Founded in 1976, HBS is a private, Christian school

dedicated to preparing students spiritually, academically, and socially to impact our world
for Christ.

HBS is a member of the Georgia Association of Christian Schools (GACS), an affiliate of
the American Association of Christian Schools, and a founding member of the Georgia
Private School Accreditation Council. Traditional classroom instruction is used in pre-K
through twelfth grade. Instruction on fundamentals is emphasized, with ABeka Book
being the predominant curricula used throughout the school.

A fine arts program including choirs and private instruction is available to HBS students.
Students may also participate in Bible, academic, and fine arts competitions at the state
and national level.

Included in this packet is more detailed information concerning our school. If you have
additional questions, please contact the office at 770.974.9091 for an appointment or visit
our website at www.hbsga.org. We look forward to discussing with you further the
opportunity of serving your family.
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Dwayrie Hickman
Administrator

Enclosures

Harvest Baptist School admits students of any race, color, and national or ethnic origin to all rights, privileges,
programs, and activities generally accorded to students. It does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national
or ethnic origin in administration of its educational policies, admissions policies or school programs.






